OUTREACH TEAM INFORMATIONAL MEETING

Tuesday, August 1, 6:30 p.m. in the Administrative Conference Room.
Find out more about the soon-to-be formed Outreach Team

Team members will become part of a covenant community,
discerning what specific outreach ministries God would have
MUMC participate in

For more information, contact Ben Butler or Diane Goolsby

T-SHIRT FUNDRAISER TO SUPPORT MISSIONS

$15 per shirt. Proceeds will support outreach ministries
Available in adult and youth sizes

To order, email Ben Butler (ben@madisonumc.org) or visit
MUMC'’s website (www.madisonumc.org/missions-shirts)

AUGUST VIP LUNCHEON

Tuesday, August 1, 11:30 a.m. in the Christian Life Center (CLC)
$5 per person. Please make reservations by noon Monday, July 31

MUMC’s own Billy Hutto of Hutto’s Home and Garden Center
will share Fall planting tips

Menu: Italian pork chops; fresh butterbeans; squash casserole;
tomato, cucumber, onion salad; cornbread muffin; ice cream
sandwich dessert

BAG LADIES MINISTRY

Meets every Sunday afternoon in the Chapel Basement,
3:30 - 5:00 p.m.

Help make mats for the homeless from recycled plastic grocery bags
No experience or talent necessary!

Women, men, and children welcome to help!

NAOMI-RUTH CIRCLE

Monday, August 7, 9:45 a.m., Fellowship Hall Rm 204

Program is Food Insecurity, with a representative of Mississippi
Food Network

Mission giving will go to Mississippi Food Network

All women are encouraged to participate!

Wednesday Night Fellowship Meals and Programming have
ended for the summer.
They will resume on August 23.

OUR CHURCH FAMILY

We welcome new members!
¢ Jesse and Ruth Heath joined MUMC on July 23
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